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Board Memo 011-2021: Additional USPS EAS Supervisor (SCS & SDO) Job 
Analysis Survey  
 
January 29, 2021 
 
Executive Board, 
 
NAPS HQ received the attached notification of a planned job analysis that is 
intended to further focus on Supervisor, Customer Services and Supervisor, 
Distribution Operations and gather additional information about these positions. 
This is a continuation of the analysis that we were first notified about in August 
2020 (see Board Memo 57-2020).  
 
Please share this memo and attached with your membership. This Board Memo 
will be posted on the NAPS website, too. 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
 


